
Hello Jack,  
 
I would like to thank the Committee for the opportunity yesterday to share information 
about Burlington Electric Department’s climate work along with other VBSR members. 
 
As requested, I have attached a written version of the information I provided. Additionally, I 
have attached information about BED’s history of rate increases in response to 
Representative Bailey’s request.  Some other information that may be of interest regarding 
Representative Howland’s question about BED’s Gas Turbine is that in addition to BED 
having sufficient renewable resources to cover 100% of its electric load with renewable 
resources, the turbine is currently fueled with partially renewable B20 fuel and BED is in the 
process of converting the turbine to run on renewable R99 biodiesel.   
 
Please feel free to reach out with any additional questions the Committee may have.  
 
Thanks, 
Amber Widmayer 
 


